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Valley Ridge Academy                                                                    Volume 3 Issue 7 
                                                                                                            April 2017 

Message From the Principal  

Valley Ridge is proud to recognize Aditya Singh who competed against over 850 competitors to place 

2nd in the category of Engineering at the State Science Fair on March 28th – 30th.  Congratulations 

Aditya, we are extremely proud to have you as part of the VRA family! 

We are also extremely pleased to recognize Genevieve Chaon for being selected for the American 

Association of University Women’s 2017 Tech Trek Florida STEM camp for girls at Palm Beach State 

College this summer.   The camp is uniquely designed to engage girls in science, technology, engi-

neering, and mathematics (STEM) activities that build their skills and interest in pursuing STEM ca-

reers. Great job Genevieve, we know that you will represent VRA and St. Johns County with pride.  

Congratulations to following VRA Middle School students whose art work was selected for submission 

in the St. Johns County Middle school Art Show.  8th Grader Tatiana Donnelly; 7th Graders Aiden Bar-

bour, Nadya Cubano, Kimberly Hargrave, and Molly Murphy; 6th Graders Janie Enos, Rocco Foster, 

and Diego Solis. Your creativity and craftsmanship make us all proud.  

As Valley Ridge continues to implement the Positive Behavior Intervention and Support (PBIS) pro-

gram throughout the school, we were happy to host a parent communication night led by our Dean of 

Students, Brian Gifford, on April 4th.  This informative event was key for helping to share with the com-

munity our goals and processes for recognizing and rewarding all of the VRA students who consistent-

ly model the Character Counts! Characteristics and the VRA Way throughout each and every day.  To 

help support the PBIS initiative, we will be hosting a Family Bingo Night on April 27th from 6:00 – 7:30.  

Tickets at the door are $5.00 will all proceeds going toward rewards for our students.  More information 

can be found on the Valley Ridge website.   

A perfect example of students who model the VRA Way are members of the Middle School National 

Junior Honor Society (pictured below) who led a pet food and supply drive on April 4th and 5th to sup-

port local animal shelters.  We are proud to see such a sense of community involvement in our stu-

dents.   

Thank you to the parents of the Valley 

Ridge community for coming together on 

Saturday, April 8th to work on Lowe’s 

Toolbox for Education Grant: Playground 

Beautification Project.  Thanks to the gen-

erous grant from Lowe’s, VRA is able to 

install a Learning Garden with citrus trees 

and picnic tables, as well as, several inter-

active pieces. A special shout out is in or-

der for Ms. Amy Zobel for her leadership on this project that will have a tremendous benefit for all of 

the students here at Valley Ridge.   

On April 21
st
, the 2

nd
 grade students of Valley Ridge will be putting on their annual Earth Day Fashion 

Show.  Featuring students designed outfits made from recycled materials, this yearly event is certainly 

a fantastic way to kick off the spring! 

As we move towards the end of the school year, the VRA community is looking forward to several trips, 

performances, and grade transitions parent meetings.   

Our 1st grade classes will be joining up to take turns putting on a weeks’ worth of programs for their 

parents during the dates of April 25th through April 27th.  This will be a wonderfully engaging week will 

also include the Annual VRA Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast to be held in the cafeteria on Thursday 

the 27th.  The week will be capped off by a Middle School Spring Dance on Friday, April 28th after-

school.  

For our students and parents transitioning to Middle School, we will host a Gifted Transition Night on 

May 11th in the VRA Media Center.  On the same evening, we will also host a Rising 3rd Grade Parent 

Night for our great teachers to communicate the changes in academics and responsibilities as students 

matriculate from 2nd to 3rd.    

The end of May will see our 5th grade student’s travel to Wild Adventures, 8th graders to Universal Stu-

dios for Gradventure, and our 4th grade to Kennedy Space Center.  Enjoy these engaging and educa-

tional experiences.     

http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/


 Page 2   

VRA Website 

 

Calendar of Events   

4/20       VRA Band-Universal Trip 

4/21       Family Bingo Night 6:00-7:30 p.m.  VRA Cafeteria 

4/28       Spring Dance-Beach Bash 6:00 p.m. 

4/26       Hawk Swap Shop 

5/4         Beginning Band-Spring Concert 

5/12       Drama Club Performance-Alice in Wonderland 

5/15       Kindergarten Registration 9 a.m.-1 p.m. 

5/20       VRA Varsity Football Spring Game 

5/23       8th Grade End of the Year Award Ceremony 8:45-10:00 a.m. VRA Gym 

5/24  Last Day of School for Students 

                   

Dismissal/Transportation Changes 

All changes will now be e-mailed.   
Please use this link for Dismissal Changes.   

This link will lead you to the dismissal change form.  
It is also available on our school website.  

Changes over the phone will not be accepted. 
2:15 PM is the deadline every day except Wednesdays.  

1:15 PM is the deadline on Wednesdays. 

The month of May will be full of “The Arts” at Valley Ridge.  The students of the VRA Middle School 

Band have been preparing all semester for their Spring Concert to be held on the evening of Thurs-

day, May 4th.  Lead by instructor Trevor Spaulding, this promises to be an incredible evening of music.  

We will continue the musical trend with a move to the lyrical when the Valley Ridge Chorus, under the 

direction of Ms. Megan Watkins, will perform a concert on Tuesday, May 9th.  We will round out the 

week of artistic expression with several performances by the VRA Drama Club, sponsored by Ms. 

Kathleen Zielinski, of “Alice in Wonderland” for both students and parents.  Times and locations can 

be found on the VRA website.   

To celebrate all of the Valley Ridge Spring Athletes, we will host our second pep rally of the year on 

Friday, May 19th.  That same day, we will celebrate our Pre-Kindergartens who are moving on to Kin-

dergarten in the Pre-K Promotion Ceremony.  We look forward to seeing all of you in Kindergarten the 

following year! 

Finally, of the faculty and staff are proud to recognize all of our rising 9th graders at the second annual 

8th Grade Celebration on the morning of May 23rd.  We will take this morning to celebrate all of our 8th 

grade students for their hard work through the years as they make their way to High School.  To each 

of our 8th graders, know that no matter where you go in your life, you will always be part of the VRA 

family! Go Hawks!  

 

Exams 

As you know, we are now in the assessment window for state assessments in English language arts 

and math, 8th grade science, and End-of-Course exams which count 30% of the student’s final course 

grade (7th grade civics, Algebra I, Geometry, Algebra II, Biology and U.S. History).  For courses that 

do not have a state assessment, district final exams will be given during the last ten days of school 

and those will be 10% of the second semester grade for middle and high school students.  How can a 

student prepare?  Of course, teachers will be the first source and guide for students. 

In addition, the Secondary Instructional Services Department has Year-at-a-Glance resources for lan-

guage arts, math, science, social studies and world languages, grades 6–12.  These pacing guides 

provide week-by-week topics and resources for parents, students and tutors, and would be a great 

place to identify areas of strength and possible needed growth for students.  They are available at:  

http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/year-at-a-glance/  

A plethora of additional math resources assessments are available to help your students prepare for 

the state assessments at: http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/smath/fsaeoc-resources/  

Below is a list of additional information on our website: http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/isse/  

 Guide to Algebra I EOC 

 Guide to Geometry EOC 

 Guide to Algebra II EOC 

 Guide to Biology EOC 

http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
https://surveys.stjohns.k12.fl.us/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=l2K36o51
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/year-at-a-glance/
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/smath/fsaeoc-resources/
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/isse/
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Noah Ali 

Zachary Anderson 

Donavon Beatty 

Alexa Bohanon 

Grant Brock 

Nehemiah Bunkosky 

Derek Carrino 

Jeremiah Cochran 

Brianna Conseillant 

Christopher Coughlin 

Aric Davis-Baer 

Reagan Dewees 

Lila DiDonato 

Janie Enos 

Emily Fitzgerald 

Tiago Fontein 

Kaitlynn Fitzgerald 

Jonathan Frank 

Isabella Gallego 

Madelyn Gebhardt 

Owen Gee 

Tyler Ghazanfari 

Brody Gotham 

Hunter Gotham 

Noelle Greacen 

Christa Greco 

Kadie Harris 

Myliegh Hart 

Ally Hemingway 

Walker Hill 

Jackson Hipler 

Trevor Jones 

Elizabeth Klein 

Andrew Lagos 

Thavy Lanh 

Anthony Lechtrecker 

Rylie Lee 

Brody Livingston 

Andrew Macorri 

Brendan Mayhew 

Nathan Miriello 

Lucio Mitchell 

Isabelle Mosley 

Evan Mumford 

Angelina Nazi 

Summer Nichols 

Malana Patel 

Armando Pepaj 

Chase Perry 

Haley Petersen 

Reid Preusler 

Aubrey Ray 

Scarlett Riccio 

Charlie Schmutz 

Jacquelyn Schwartz 

Donovan Shanks 

Junjie Sheng 

Aden Sigall 

Vineet Singh 

Julian Slayden 

Norie Smith 

Jordan Sodek 

Malavika Sokkhar 

Malia Soleim 

Makenna Stratton 

Rohan Sunkara 

Mackenzie Swindell 

Reagan Taylor 

Emersyn Thomforde 

Dan Toju 

Whitaker Tiedeberg 

Keith Vernon 

Li Si Vu 

Brooklyn Washington 

Isabella Webb 

Tommy Weiss 

Dylan Wick 

Emma Wilson 

Connor Wray 

  

The following students were chosen by their  

teachers in April for exemplifying  

The Perseverance Pillar of Character 

As we near the end of the school year, I would like to remind you that your child’s 
medication should be picked up from the clinic by MAY 24, 2017.  School policy does 
not allow for medication to remain in the school over the summer.  It will be important 
for you to make arrangements to pick up your child’s medication since medications 
may not go home with the student.  Any medication left in the clinic after MAY 24, 
2017 will be discarded according to policy. 

 

 

Kim Drayton R.N. 

904-547-4104 

Kimberly.Drayton@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
mailto:Kimberly.Drayton@stjohns.k12.fl.us
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Pajama & Hat Day 

Positive Behavioral Interventions & Support Project 

All proceeds will go to fund reward programs for students demonstrating 
positive behavior at VRA. 

Odyssey of the Mind 

On April 8 at the University of Cen-
tral Florida, one of Valley Ridge 
Academy’s Odyssey of the Mind 
teams participated in the state com-
petition.  The long term problem 
they presented was entitled “To be 
Continued:  A Superhero Cliffhang-
er.”  The team represented VRA 
proudly against 16 teams from 
around the state.  Thanks to the stu-

dents, 
parents, 
and 
coaches-
Mrs. 
White-
head and 
Ms. Fran-
cis for all 
their hard 
work and 
dedica-
tion! 

http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
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Lowe’s Toolbox for Education Grant for VRA Learning Garden & Natural Playground  

In early April, the VRA playground got a few wel-
come additions, courtesy of Lowe’s Home Im-
provement, dozens of volunteers, and the PTO. 
Due to the high cost of a single piece of commer-
cial playground equipment, it takes years to fully 
populate an area with play items for our stu-
dents. Thanks to the generosity of Lowe’s and 
parent volunteers, we were able to construct five 
fun items for the young children’s playground, as 
well as a citrus learning garden, in one weekend!   

Over the course of the last two years, parent volunteers, Amy Zobel and 
Kim Piety, worked closely with the administration to produce a winning 
grant proposal to Lowe’s Toolbox for Education. The amount awarded 
was $4,900 out of possible maximum award of $5,000.  

The proposal was to utilize materials from 
Lowe’s to build large-scale musical instru-
ments and a boat for imaginative play – the 
S.S. Hawk!  Another major aspect of the pro-
posal was the creation of a citrus learning gar-
den surrounding picnic tables. The vision is for 
classes to be held out there, for students to 

care for the trees, learn about the process of fruiting and pollina-
tion, and harvest the citrus. Social activities such as class parties 
can also be held at the tables.  

Upon receiving the grant, the writers, along with Mrs. Hudson and 
Hector Rodriguez of Florida Home Remodeling Group designed and 
planned each item for the project and organized the volunteer 
weekend that brought it to life.  

Many amazingly talented and ener-
getic parents came out to volunteer 
their time to build the items for the 
Pre-K/Kindergarten playground and 
to plant citrus trees and build the 
tables for the learning garden. The 
PTO provided much-needed suste-

nance throughout the day, in the form of food and drinks. 
Lowe’s employee, Andy Macy, helped immensely by working 
with the team to plan, order and deliver the materials, and 
volunteered for twelve hours at VRA working alongside the 
parents and providing expert guidance. 

Thank you to all those who helped with this project, and thank you, Lowe’s!!  

http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
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Outstanding School Volunteer of the Year 
Laurie Shreve 

6th grade enjoying the new  
picnic area to work outside. 
Thank you to everyone who 
helped put this together for 

VRA! 

http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
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Online Registration For Volunteer 

Clearance 

In an effort to provide safety and security 

to our students and staff, we check identifi-

cation for all vendors, visitors, volun-

teers and parents each time you enter 

the building.  

All adults must have clearance to enter 

the building.  

If you have not already been cleared, 

please submit a  

school access form. 

Tropicana Speaking Contest 

All 4th and 5th grade students wrote and presented speeches to their class for the 4H/
Tropicana Speaking Contest.  The classroom winners competed on March 31 with the sec-
ond place class winners introducing them.  The first place winner for the school is 5th grad-

er, PJ Grey, who will represent Valley Ridge Academy at the district competition in April. 

1st -PJ Grey 

2nd-Aashna Shah 

2nd-Mackenzie Swindell 

3rd-Tyler Hanekamp 

Congratulations to our 8th grade 
student Aditya Singh, whose 
project “Developing Edge-
Based Edge Detection” earned 
a prestigious Second Place in 
the Junior Engineering Category 
at the State Science and Engineering Fair of 
Florida, held in Lakeland last week.  

Genevieve Chaon she was selected for the 
American Association of University Wom-
en’s 2017 Tech Trek Florida STEM camp for 
girls at Palm Beach State College this sum-
mer. She is an exceptional young woman 
who has a bright future in whatever field 
she chooses and the St. Augustine AAUW 
is glad that we can encourage her in a 
STEM career. She will be one of only eight 
girls from our school district 
and sixty-four girls state-
wide to be chosen for this 
outstanding opportunity 
and she is to be heartily 
congratulated! 

Congratulations to the following VRA    
Middle School Students whose art was  

selected for submission into the St. Johns 
County Middle School Art Show 

Eighth Grade:    

Tatiana Donnelly  

Seventh Grade:  

Aiden Barbour 

Nadya Cubano 

Kimberly Hargrave  

Molly Murphy 

Sixth Grade: 

Janie Enos 

Rocco Foster 

Diego Solis 

 

ESE Spring Newsletter 

http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/ese/wp-content/uploads/sites/26/2015/02/Spring-2017.pdf 

http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
https://knt3.keepntrack.com/HTML/KnTOnlineVolunteerApplication.html?db=stjohns&version=2.72.41
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Ellison Antalaocy 
Grace Baur  

Daizey Beatty 
Saniya Black 

Cooper Carlson  
Brianna Doakes 
Luna Durante 

Isabella Gallego 

Janie Grenadier 
Maddie Hollis 

Savannah Karlak 
Abby Knight 

Grace McCaw 
Gabi Parkrosz 

Keyniah Riddick 
Kamryn Schultz 

Jacquelyn Schwartz 
Rylie Tawney 
Amy Waters 

Morgan Kearn 
Lily Porecca 

Alexis Schilling 
Alyssa Salomon 

 

Cheerleading Team 2017 

 
Nate Baldwin 

Ben Bogle 
MJ Burkett 

Gorden Chen 
Troy Chinchilla 

Andrew Daveline 
Sam Dec 

Cruz Dexter 
Dash Dexter 
Danny Falk 

Cayden  Fletcher 
Kristian Grinjoti 

Julian Hardy 

 
Zachary Haygood 

Evan Higgins 
Nicholas Holden 
Bryson Hubbard 

Isaac Huster 
Gage Leone 

Demar Lujan 
Zian Matthews 

Creed McClafferty 
Tristen McGowan 

RJ  Michalec 
Ethan Miller 
Elijah Moyer  

 
Zachary Nazi 
Jaden Patel 

Justin Petersen 
Erik Pickee 
Jake Reno 

Camryn Smith 
Grant Stevens 

Corey Stout 
Logan Terry 
TJ Trecker 

Tristan Voisard 
Kevin Weemhoff 
Alex Weemhoff 

Football Team 2017 

Chick-fil-a Spirit Night 

 Golf Team 2017 

Laura Burton 
Hannah Oberkehr 

Noah  Mayers 
Audrey Zimmermann 

Camden  Flavin 
Jake Roberti 

http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
https://www.peachjar.com/index.php?a=28&b=138&region=147531
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What to Expect As You Transition To High School 

Presented by Nease High School 

http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/guidance/wp-content/uploads/
sites/15/2015/06/8th-Grade-parent-night-December-2016-VRA.pdf 

Address Change Requirements 

In order to update your child’s record, SJCSD now requires you to complete a “Student 
Change of Address Form”.  Along with the completed and signed form, you must submit the 
following: 

Mortgage Statement/Property Deed/Settlement Statement/Closing Documents 

*OR* 

Lease/Rental Agreement with names of occupants       

(And, if applicable, a Homeowners Acknowledgement Form & Affidavit of Residency Form) 

You must also provide TWO of the following documents: 

Utility Bill, Property Tax Record, Telephone/Cell phone Statement, Homeowners/Renters 
Insurance Documents, Bank Statement/Paycheck Stub, Vehicle Registration, Credit Card 
Statement, Medical Insurance Statement—all showing the new address. 

  In addition, you must show a valid photo ID/drivers license. 

 

Early Kindergarten Registration Dates 

Monday May 15th from 9:00-1:00 

Drop ins only – No appointments taken  

Registration packets must be completed prior to coming to the open registrations. Registering kin-
dergartners must have the required shots*** and a physical dated August 11, 2016 or after. 
Lease or rental agreements will not be accepted if they are expiring prior to August 10, 2017. 

Rising kindergartners with birthdays falling after preregistration dates will need to register during 
the summer after they have received their updated physicals and immunizations. Summer registra-

tion dates and times will be posted once the current school year has ended. 

***Four or five doses of DTaP, 
Four or five doses of IPV 

Two doses of MMR 
Three doses of Hep B 
Two doses of Varicella  

Attention All 6th Graders!! 
The Tdap immunization shot is required for all 7th graders and must be recorded on a Florida 680 
form. As soon as your student receives this shot, the form can be brought to the front office, faxed 
(904-547-4095) or emailed  (to paige.lange@stjohns.k12.fl.us) even if the student is 
still in 6th grade. Per district policy, all 7th grade students that do not have this shot 
will not be allowed to start school on August 10, 2017. Please contact Paige Lange, 
Registrar at 904-547-4096 with any questions. 

Registration, Residency, & Immunization Requirements 

SPMS BASKETBALL CAMP 

Switzerland Point Middle School will be hosting its Annual Summer 
Basketball Camp for boys & girls ages 6 – 14. The camp will have 
three one – week sessions  

June 5 – June 30, 2017. This is a fun filled camp where “Teaching 
Never Stops”. Don’t be left out of this year’s camp because the 
camp fills up fast. Please check your child’s school for a brochure or 
the website at Switzerland Point Middle School. Questions/
concerns, please call or email Coach Singleton 
(Terrance.singleton@stjohns.k12.fl.us) at 547-8650. 

Also, we are seeking donations or prizes for the students. (Example: 
gift certificate, T-shirt, coupons, or drinks). If any area business can 
contribute it will be greatly appreciated. Thank you in advance. 

 

http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/guidance/wp-content/uploads/sites/15/2015/06/8th-Grade-parent-night-December-2016-VRA.pdf
http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/guidance/wp-content/uploads/sites/15/2015/06/8th-Grade-parent-night-December-2016-VRA.pdf
mailto:paige.lange@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:Terrance.singleton@stjohns.k12.fl.us
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CREEKS ATHLETICS ASSOCIATION  

CAA is pleased to announce summer sports camps for our mem-
bers.  Additionally, we are pleased to partner with our High Schools 

on sports camps and fundraisers. 

Creeks Baseball Club 

Summer Camp 2017 Presented by Luke Marabell 

 Camp Overview 

The Creeks Baseball Club Camp is designed to help you whether you're just a beginner in t-ball or 
a Travel baseball stand out, this camp is designed to teach the younger and older players the basic 

skills of the game and enhance the skills they've already obtained. This camp will provide quality 
instruction to all levels.   We aim to make sure the kids have a great time playing the game they 
love through drill work, competitions, and games. This camp provides instruction in all aspects of 

the game including hitting, defense, base running, throwing, basic skills, and more! 

 Coaching Staff 

 Luke Marabell is in his 8th year as Head Coach of the Creekside Highs School Baseball team. . 
He graduated from Jacksonville University where he played baseball from 1993-1995. While play-
ing for Dolphins he made 2 NCAA Regional appearances and won a Sunbelt championship. Our 
baseball camp is led by a team of expert Coaches and Collegiate players.   Our staff will insure 

your athlete will receive position-specific training and development through drills, practice sessions 
and situational game play. This Baseball Camp is not affiliated or associated with Creekside High 

School.  

 Dates and Times 

May 30- June 2 (Tues-Friday) 

9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

Rivertown Park 

2017 Camp Brochure 

Creekside High School Youth Camps 

CAA is pleased to partner with Creekside High School on several youth sports camps. 

Please visit: http://www-chs.stjohns.k12.fl.us/athletics/ 

Bartram Trail High School Youth Camps 

CAA is pleased to partner with Bartram Trail High School on several youth sports camps. 

Please visit:  http://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/athletics/camps/ 

Running of the Knights 

Registration is now open for the 

7th Annual Running of the Knights 

5k and 1-Mile Fun Run - Friday, May 12th. 

The Running of the Knights is Creekside High School's premier fundraising event to directly sup-
port athletic teams and the performing arts. This event is a fun filled, family-friendly festival with a 
5k race including optional centipede team racing, and a 1-mile Fun Run. 

The Running of the Knights offers the only centipede racing in the area where friends and groups 
can register as a team and run/walk the 5K connected as a group.  Centipede teams typically 
dress in creative costumes and/or theme. There will be awards for the 5K, Centipede and 1-mile 
fun run participants. See registration form for details on awards levels for the races. 

The festival will include high energy games, food & drinks at the concession, live music perfor-
mances from the Power of Creekside bands, area middle school bands, and sponsor booths.   

This event festival begins at 4:30pm for games, live music and vendor booths. The 1-Mile Fun Run 
starts at 6:15pm followed by the 5K at 7:00pm, and the awards ceremony at 8pm. 

 Register at: https://www.runningoftheknights.com/registration 

http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bXIiBUKw627zRDGI5V5UQf0v8tSWbzegI8j-BDU42y0LXC-MGOnuJ1vzJUVxOjtfMIl28JQbrchHC1DyaFE2ztattEX5pUJ9ondp6oeA6ANthAnpqmdILaCqFGHgdCGjg4-zD5WfwVntkT_D_syg8mYaM1noQ8GPD7RVpVZKiNPe1su8m_NkjmyOOIDgvcejflqBIRYbl00VXON8xAITca-PxpIJovVhjS8b
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bXIiBUKw627zRDGI5V5UQf0v8tSWbzegI8j-BDU42y0LXC-MGOnuJ1vzJUVxOjtfSB8-I6c2BxJndx43zsKMZPLeWuFXu-Q0DcrU2280PFEw-dKNSf7cfkeYMPNaLoE4H79eVJ1WEHj4Ktv0AT1EjTxVBUW04223Kv-1P3HmvPZX7iE9vPY99qwlVvvdvCFL--2pu_SuwWo=&c=shl4lA7Il02rYLt4KU7RB
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001bXIiBUKw627zRDGI5V5UQf0v8tSWbzegI8j-BDU42y0LXC-MGOnuJx0-Z1wiXL_Uo2XnSu2cOqEaoPirVtiwYpbe58B8zJ5TIfKkG4OQONEOxCNlYxZmmRJcyWEBVDgPr--4rE97_YIZnixbxkNsxZPAQDHQyH2mTDF75DAhJ9EEFiP8hBJeJF577gWelOzTgaiWNMtbCpntdr8PExOsPg==&c=shl4lA7Il
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YEARBOOK UPDATE 

Online ordering will be available through the VRA website.  

The cost for the 2016-2017 yearbook is $40.  

Questions? Please contact me at Kathryn.Frericks@stjohns.K12.fl.us  

ATTENTION all Girl Basketball Players 
 

SAVE The Date:  April 26th, 2017 from 6pm to 7pm 
Location:  PVHS Gymnasium 

 
If you are interested in playing girls basketball at PVHS 

Next year then come out to this meeting.  We will discuss: 
Our Summer Schedule for the month of June 

Fall conditioning. 
Fall basketball games 

PVHS girls basketball tryout dates 
Next year’s schedule 

 
And much more! 

 
To answer any other questions contact Coach Piggott at: 

Jpiggott@citystaug.com 
 

Go SHARKS!!! 

http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
mailto:Kathryn.Frericks@stjohns.K12.fl.us
mailto:Jpiggott@citystaug.com
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Featured Partners of the Month 

Daphne Kiernan    Pink Zebra Home ,    Independent Executive Director 

(352) 316-9012  www.pzsprinkles.com 

My name is Daphne Kiernan and I am an 

Independent Consultant for Pink Zebra 

Home. Pink Zebra Home is a direct sales 

company that lets you customize your own 

fragrance for your home! Whether you 

enjoy relaxing candles, the simplicity of 

reed diffusers, or flame-free options using 

warmers and simmer pots, Pink Zebra can 

accommodate any personal preference! As 

a party plan company, Pink Zebra focuses 

on helping customers purchase products, 

earn rewards for hosting a party, or starting 

their own Pink Zebra business! 

Pink Zebra’s Sprinkles are made with high quality fragrance oils and premium Soft Soy wax from soybean 

farms right here in the USA, which are blended together at super concentrated levels to deliver up to 50% 

more fragrance than average candles. Designed to give you home fragrance variety at an affordable price, 

you can decide what you want, how much impact you want and when you want it. Just simply pour it on! No 

mess, no worries. The Sprinkles are FUN too! You can blend different Sprinkles to make a new fragrance, or 

add some Sprinkles to a candle to change up the scent. You can use the Sprinkles in our simmer pots, on top 

of a candle, OR, make your own Glimmer candle with our glass jar and wicks. Just pour your favorite Sprin-

kles right in! So easy. 

Pink Zebra also now offers "Soaks". Soaks are used to create your own scent for your cars, reed diffusers, 

lotions, and even a new line of JEWELRY!  

Daphne Kiernan       Pink Zebra Home, Independent Executive Director     (352) 316-9012  pzsprinkles.com 

 

Dentistry for infants, chil-

dren and young adults!  

Our Practice is dedicated to 

providing the highest possi-

ble quality of care.  Our 

professional staff includes a 

Board Certified orthodontist and a Pediatric Anesthesiologist.  We all 

share in the devotion to kindness and patience.  Our comprehensive den-

tal services focus on preventative dental health. We understand the stress 

that comes with visiting a dentist—especially for children. By making regu-

lar trips to the dentist and 

putting an emphasis on 

regular cleanings and dai-

ly oral care, you can help 

set your child up for a life-

time of dental hygiene 

and optimal oral health. 

http://www-vra.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
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